The Government strongly condemns
violent acts

In response to the violent acts in Sheung Wan and Yuen Long yesterday
(July 21) evening, a Government spokesman said the following:

Following the storming of the CPGLO building, some radical protesters
initiated a series of violent acts in Sheung Wan area, despite repeated
warnings by the Police. These outrageous, violent acts included hurling
petrol bombs, setting fires and throwing bricks. Thoroughfares were also
blocked.

Meanwhile in Yuen Long, some people congregated at the platforms of the
MTR station and train compartments, attacking commuters. It led to
confrontations and injuries.

This is absolutely unacceptable to Hong Kong as a society that observes
the rule of law. The SAR Government strongly condemns any violence and will
seriously take enforcement actions.
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